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On behalf of the Department of Labor and Industry, Ms. Regina Cobb, Senior Management 

Analyst, called the Public Hearing to order at 10:00 a.m. to receive public comments on the 

Safety and Health Codes Board’s Amendment to the Proposed Regulation Concerning Certified 

Lead Contractors Notification, Lead Project Permits and Permit Fees, 16 VAC25-35. 

 

Ms. Cobb then explained that the sole purpose of the hearing was for the Department, on behalf 

of the Board, to take comments from the public regarding the Board’s Amendment to the 

Proposed Regulation Concerning Certified Lead Contractors Notification, Lead Project Permits 

and Permit Fees, 16 VAC25-35. 

 

Since no speakers came forth to offer comments, Ms. Cobb adjourned the hearing at 10:30 a.m. 

 


